
 
 
 
 
 

June 1, 2020 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Sabrina Atack, Director 
 Division of Security Operations 
 Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response  
 
FROM:  Danté Johnson, Chief  /RA 
 Security Performance Evaluation Branch 
 Division of Security Operations 
 Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response  
 
SUBJECT:  MEETING SUMMARY FOR THE CLOSED MEETING BETWEEN 

THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION STAFF, 
NUCLEAR ENERGY INSTITUTE, ENTERGY, NEXTERA, AND 
INDUSTRY STAKEHOLDERS CONCERNING THE 
FORCE-ON-FORCE EXERCISE SCENARIO SCORING SYSTEM 

 
 
 On May 27, 2020, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) held a closed 

meeting.  The purpose of this meeting was to discuss a proposal for an internal scoring system 

for force-on-force (FOF) inspection teams to use while developing exercise scenarios during 

NRC-conducted FOF inspections.  The meeting included representatives from the Nuclear 

Energy Institute (NEI), Entergy, and other relevant stakeholders.  Enclosed is a summary of the 

meeting and link to the presentation.  
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